11/5/2018 State of Utah Mail - Please adopt a Serious Area PM2.5 State Implementation Plan that meets federal Clean Air Act requirements!

Thomas Gunter <thomasgunter@utah.gov>

Please adopt a Serious Area PM2.5 State Implementation Plan that meets federal

Clean Air Act requirements!
1 message

Dixie Huefner Mon, Oct 29, 2018 at 1:47 PM
Reply-To:
To: thomasgunter@utah.gov

Dear Rules Coordinator Thomas Gunter,

Please take more action to write a stronger PM2.5 SIP to move us from nonattainment to attainment under federal
standards. I'd particularly like to see courage to prohibit winter wood-burning, reduce dust pollution, and use more
monitoring locations.

You already know how our health and economy are affected by our bad air. Please lead out more. Utahns depend on
you.

Most sincerely,
Dixie Huefner

Sincerely,
Dixie Huefner






